
 

 
  
  

MEDIA STATEMENT FROM THE CITY OF MATLOSANA 

 
Wednesday, 8 May 2022 
 
ROADS MAINTENANCE CONTINUE IN THE CITY OF MATLOSANA 
 
The City of Matlosana through Infrastructure Department has embarked on roads 
maintenance projects that serves as a way of providing services to the people.  Its 
maintained functions focus on re-sealing of roads, patching of port holes and 
overlaying of intersections. 
 
This week the City is in the process of placing pavement at the corner of Ian and 
Chris Hani Street. 
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